
 

Photography and Images of Children 

September 2014 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
During your child’s time at Sligo Grammar School we may wish to take photographs/videos etc. of 
activities that involve your child.  The photographs may be used for displays, publications such as our 
School Prospectus, Magazine, videos of the School productions, events, our website or by local 
newspapers. 
 
When filming or photography is carried out by the news media, pupils will only be named if there is a 
particular reason to do so (e.g. they have won a prize), and home addresses will never be given out.  
Images that might cause embarrassment or distress will not be used nor will images be associated with 
material on sensitive issues. 
 
Before taking any photographs of your child we need your permission.  If you do not wish your child to 
be photographed please complete and return this Form to the School Office.  If the Form is not 
completed and returned we will assume that you consent to your child’s photograph being taken in the 
above circumstances. 
 
I do not consent to my child (ren) being photographed. 
 

Name of Child (ren) (Block Capitals)                                                      Year Group 
 
_______________________________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________________________ 
 

Name of person responsible for the  
Child (ren) 
_______________________________________________________________ 
 

Signature 
 

Date 
 

 

Sligo Grammar School will do everything possible to stop photographs being taken however the onus 

must be on the student.  If your son/daughter is not to be photographed please advise them to (a) 

remove themselves when images are being taken (b) advise photographers, etc. of their unwillingness to 

be photographed/filmed. 


